
ARCNEM meeting for February 9, 2021 

Attendance list is incomplete because the Secretary managed to miss the actual meeting and did the 
minutes off the recording but the recording doesn’t show everyone’s call signs and names which is what 
the Secretary used in previous meetings to scarf everyone’s names and call signs. The secretary would 
like to suggest that we return to going around the “room” and identifying ourselves. 

Treasurer’s report $2564.55 in the bank. 

Previous meetings Minutes approved. 

Zoom account – Radio courses 6:30 to 9:30 on Thursday, some months exceed Rol’s license limit. Rol 
purchases surge capacity on his own $50. Recorded as a donation to the club. Class members from all 
over the world. (Iraq, 45 /50 states). 

Club Zoom Account – last month we voted for club to get a zoom account. As we have now moved the 
club meeting the club no longer needs a zoom license. 

Ham Classes - Rol is continuing to give the classes and if he has to pay the surge fees (usually for the first 
month) the club will recompense him. Motion moved and carried. 

Class recordings - Discussion about how to make the recordings of the classes available to either the 
class members or the public on our website. Several options were suggested. 

Free Memberships for class members - Motion to extend free membership offer to class members of the 
General and Extra classes. Seconded and carried. 

Club Reflector - Reminder that K3NEM@googlegroups.com is how you send messages to the club. You 
need to use the email that you signed up to the club with. 

Programs - Frank Donovan W3LPL is guest speaker in the March meeting. 

QSL report – Nick reported 124 answered, 40 to 50 cards only, $59.60 postage, $10 of supplies, $71 
received, so it’s about a wash. Two $1 checks, two $2 bills.  

W2W - D-Day meeting dates set as June 3 to June 16. Club authorized Rol to apply for the call sign 
reservation and to send in the notice to QST. 

Field day - Suggestion to put Field Day on the list of discussion items for the March meeting to see if we 
can reserve the Howard County Park. 

Club email addresses - Treasurer@K3NEM.ORG email address no longer works. Fixing club addresses are 
in process. 

Website - Ted is almost complete on WordPress training to manage the website. 

Adjournment – meeting adjourned at 1 hour and 7 minutes after starting (sorry no real time clock as I’m 
doing the minutes from the recording). 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  


